
 
 
 
Newsletter #14, Month of September, 2007  
 
The Quilters II newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season. During the off season, the newsletter will be in a much more informal and relaxed 
format.  
 
Suggestion from Fran Waltham……. 
 
My suggestion is having a block of the month challenge each month. I mentioned it to 
Audrey last season - those that want to do it can put their name in the hat for each block 
they make and have their own drawing to see who wins them all - it was a fun project in my 
old club. 
 
Comment from the editor……… 
 
No other input from the membership has been received, therefore it won’t take long to 
read. 


